APPENDIX H

STATE OF NORTH DAKOTA
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET

600 East Boulevard Ave., Dept. 110 * Bismarck, North Dakota 58505-0400
FAX - (701) 328-3230

August 20, 2008

Mr. John Walstad

Code Revisor

North Dakota Legislative Council
600 East Blvd. — State Capitol
Bismarck, ND 58505-0360

Dear Mr. Walstad,

This letter is in response to your request of July 1, 2008 to analyze the fiscal impact of the
initiated measures.

Based on my analysis, there will be no fiscal impact for the initiated measure to make changes
to Workforce Safety and Insurance governance and employee status. Contact has been made
with the Governor's Office, the Human Resource Division of OMB, and Workforce Safety to
draw this conclusion.

Please feel free to contact me at 328-2148 should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

3 ‘ﬂé Deis, OMB
Budget Analyst

Cc:Pam Sharp
Sheila Peterson

Director - 4th Floor - (701) 328-4904 Central Services - Basement - ] Wing - (701) 328-3494
Fiscal Management - 4th Floor - (701) 328-2680  Human Resources Mgmt. Services - 14th Floor - (701) 328-3290
Facility Management - 4th Floor - (701) 328-2471 Risk Management - 1600 East Century Ave., Suite 4 - (701) 328-7584





